

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 4 NOVEMBER 2022



FROM THE ACADEMIC DEAN OF STUDENTS

HSC 2022

The 2022 HSC is now complete, with the final exams concluding at 3.30pm today. It has been a mammoth effort: 18 days, 36 Subjects and 787 individual exam papers completed! Well done Year 12. We are very proud of your efforts!

Study Centre concludes for 2022

The after-school Study Centre wrapped up this week for 2022. Thank-you to all of the students who have attended this year. I hope it has been a helpful resource for you. Study Centre will be back in 2023. The starting date will be communicated to students and parents at the start of Term 1.

Application for Leave in 2023

Just a reminder to parents who may be planning holidays for 2023. Please ensure that you complete an Application for Extended Leave form for all planned leave. <u>Forms</u> can be found on the <u>College website</u>. Also, please note: for students in Years 10-12, holiday leave in Term time is unlikely to be approved.

Ms Kelie Munro

Academic Dean of Students